Long Beach Land Conservation Committee June 7, 2017 Rm 2 LB Community Center

Present:
Dr. Annabelle Juhasz
Kevin Higdon
David Hoppe
Martha Maust
Nathaneal Pilla
Kris Krouse

Barbara

Meeting Called to order by A Juhasz at 4pm.

David Hoppe reported on a meeting that he and Martha Maust attended at Michigan City Hall. It was a meeting to add amendment to the building ordinance with regards to land located in Michigan City in close proximity. It was a workshop to address an overlay district along the beach to create a protective district to create safe, development in that area. One part of the ordinance that was the subject of much discussion was the need for a development of 10 or more homes would be required to perform a traffic study. The amendment passed 2-1 and would be forwarded to the full city council.

On June 13th, Joy Schmidt, Pete Byvoets, and David Hoppe would meet with Kim Ferraro, and environmental attorney who represents HEC. They would be discussing how Long Beach can protect Long Beach town property from future development.

Discussion about how a conservation easement could be attempted on the Cytec property bordering Criterion Catylyst. Nathaneal Pilla will attempt to discuss this with the Criterion management.

Meeting adjourned at 5pm. Respectfully submitted, Martha Maust